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Professional development is big business.  Not just because of the amount of 
money spent on in-service days and training, but because in any organization, 
the most valuable asset is its people. Business and professional leaders 
recognize the importance of continued learning to the success of an organization 
and invest in opportunities that promote ongoing knowledge and skills building.  

 

This issue of re:VISION <http://www.hunt-
institute.org/resources/2015/05/teacher-professional-development-a-wise-
investment-in-the-future/> summarizes the status of state professional 
development policies and strategies, and is designed to assist policymakers  in 
identifying levers  of change to consider when determine policies that support 
high-quality teacher professional development.
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